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Sally has worked as a part time GP in Abertillery, South Wales for 

over 15 years, with a short break in 1996 when she spent 18 months 

working in community development in rural South India.  She has 

been a member of the Royal College of General Practitioners since 

1989 and a member of the Faculty of Public Health since 2005.  In 

additional to her practice commitment she also works as a Primary 

Medical Care Advisor for the National Public Health Service for Wales 

and is interested in promoting public health within primary care.  She 

has been a key player in launching and promoting the Welsh Backs 

campaign (http://www.welshbacks.com) and hopes to use this 

experience to support WaMH in PC in the dissemination of the Gold 

Standard Project to all primary care practitioners in Wales. 

 


